[Fwd: Re: VACC commends JBAC elevation]

Subject: [Fwd: Re: VACC commends JBAC elevation]
Date: Mon, 14 Feb 2005 15:44:23 -0800
From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: RE: VACC commends JBAC elevation
Date: Mon, 14 Feb 2005 13:47:11 -0800
From: Ernie Crist <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: Dave Perfitt <dperfitt@telus.net>, Mayor and Council - DNV <Council@dnv.org>
CC: Joint Bicycle Advisory Committee <JBAC@dnv.org>, Donna Howes <Donna_Howes@dnv.org>,
Jozsef Dioszeghy <Jozsef Dioszeghy@dnv.org>, fonvca@fonvca.org, Cagebc@yahoo.com

Dear Mr. Perfitt:

| wholeheartedly agree with your objectives. | believe that
accommodating biking on our streets to the best of our ability is
progressive and is an idea whose time has long been upon us.

| need to point out that neither the plans for designated bicycle lanes
in Lynn Valley were implemented nor has any substantial money been
allocated to accommodate biking anywhere else.

There has, however, been a substantial amount of money spent on Mountain
Biking, not to speak of the proposal to spend close to a million dollars

on a parking lot in a forested area of the District to accommodate this
extreme and environmentally destructive sport at a time when money
allocated to improve the safety of street biking has been meagre indeed.

Yours truly,

Ernie Crist

----- Original Message-----

From: David Perfitt [ mailto:dperfitt@telus.net ]

Sent: Monday, February 14, 2005 11:35 AM

To: Mayor and Council - DNV

Cc: Joint Bicycle Advisory Committee; Donna Howes; Jozsef Dioszeghy
Subject;: VACC commends JBAC elevation

Please see attached letter.
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